UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN

NOTICE REGARDING PARTIAL COURT CLOSING ON
JANUARY 28,2019

Earlier today, the Court posted a notice closing the Flint and Bay City Offices of
the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of Michigan at
11:00 AM, due to extreme weather.

The Court has since decided to close the intake counter at the Detroit Office at
1:00 PM. This closure includes the Pro Se Help Desk.

PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL AFTERNOON COURT PROCEEDINGS
IN DETROIT WILL CONTINUE AS SCHEDULED AND ARE NOT
AFFECTED BY THE PARTIAL COURT CLOSURE.

Please call (313) 234-0065, if you have a question regarding an emergency
filing.

Date: January 28, 2019 Katherine B. Gullo
Clerk of Court
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